CARP USA April 2023 Newsletter: Courage and Great Dreams

Jinil Fleischman
April 28, 2023

April 2023

Courage and Great Dreams

“Keeping one’s mind and body healthy, strong and pure is a lifelong task, and its importance is greatest
during our youth. When we are young, we stand at a crossroads. We have to decide whether to take the
road that satisfies selfish desires or the road toward a great dream. As we begin the stage following
childhood, we should be beautiful young men and women ready to launch ourselves into the world with
the courage that comes from having great dreams.”

Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, co-founder of CARP, in Mother of Peace p. 224

For many, college is the time to discover and pursue great dreams, and to launch oneself into the future.
Will those dreams be for selfish gain or to benefit the world? That depends on one’s vision and
worldview.

CARP chapters across the country are proudly promoting our Core Principles of God, Family, and
Peace, serving as a guiding light and inspiring their campus communities to strive for higher ideals.
Through the many Divine Principle retreats and workshops (like those in New York, Dallas, and the Bay
Area), students are catching the vision of a united world centered on God. As more youth are
empowered through these principles, cultural transformation can take place.

National CARP is looking forward to a special project this summer: a pilgrimage to Korea to understand
and connect to the heart of CARP’s founders, Rev. and Mrs. Moon. We especially want to invite
students who are newer in their experience with CARP and the Divine Principle. Through this pilgrimage
— in addition to the many growing experiences that they are having in their local chapters — we hope to
raise youth “with the courage that comes from having great dreams,” who can strive to fulfill God’s
dream of a peaceful, ideal world. We invite you to donate to support this great endeavor:
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CARP in the Heart of NYC

On March 25-26, CARP NY held its second
workshop of the year with the theme of “Culture of
Heart” in Manhattan, NY. The workshop was
attended by participants from CARP and the
Manhattan Family Church.

Read more here.

Experiencing God in Backpacking
and Retreats

CARP Bay Area has had some very exciting
activities in April, getting to experience the
richness of God'’s creation, and learning and
practicing the Divine Principle!

Read more here.

Dallas CARP Hosts Three Day
Workshop

On April 14th-16th, Dallas CARP hosted a three
day workshop to dive deeper into the Divine
Principle, as well as to bond together with fellow
CARP students. The workshop included fun and
energetic activities, insightful Divine Principle
lectures, deep discussion, and meaningful
reflection.

Read more here.

Northeast CARP Chapters Go
Skiing

On March 18, local CARP leaders from the SR1
subregion organized a ski trip at Victor Constant
WestPoint Ski Area. It was a fun time together
with families, guests, and young adults alike.

Read more here.

Read more news here

Thank you for your continued support for CARP.

Feel free to reach out to us with any questions or comments.

Jinil Fleischman
President










